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10.3.23 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 10.3.23 
  
Thank you to parents, carers and teachers for making our Parent/Carer Consultations run smoothly – I 
know that teachers have been glad to be able to meet and talk through your child’s learning with you.  
  
This week:   
In school this week, we have had quite a range of weather affecting playtimes, and for our Year 2 children 
visiting Church Farm on Thursday, we were amazed that they remained so cheerful despite the sleet and 
cold weather!  We had a lovely time on Wednesday sharing some practical Maths inspired by the book ‘365 
penguins’ and as I write this, Year 3 have just arrived back from their day at the Fitzwilliam Museum. 
 
Next week: 
Science week:  The coming week is marked as Science week nationally.  We will be using our assembly 
times and time in class to consider the theme of ‘Connections’.   
 
Industrial Action Strike days:  Mr Tull has emailed out a letter regarding the industrial action days on 
Wednesday and Thursday.  Please check that you have read that letter.  As with previous strike days, we 
will do our best to keep you updated when we have any information.   
 
Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day:  On Friday, it is Red Nose Day.  Children welcome to wear something 
red if they wish to.  We are not asking children to bring in donations of money, but you may wish to make a 
donation to Comic Relief via the link here:  Donate | Comic Relief.  On Friday, we will be able to find out 
about the ways in which Comic Relief helps to support children and families in the UK and in Africa.  We 
will be having our ‘A’ (Arbury) Factor talent show final in place of our usual assembly.  Auditions have been 
taking place today, which has been very exciting!     
 
I have attached the latest Education Inclusion Family Advisor (EIFA) newsletter for your information.   
 
Wishing you a good weekend!  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help.  If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything 
particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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